





AASHE STARS Letter of Affirmation

Pre-Submission Review

August 26, 2022

To Whom It May Concern,

In February 2022, John Pumilio, Director of the Office of Sustainability at Colgate College, contacted me to discuss the possibility of reviewing the college's STARS report. Over the course of February and August 2022 I reviewed credits AC-1 to AC-11, EN-1 to EN-15, and OP-1 to OP 11.

After performing a first and second review, I can attest that all identified issues in the Colgate College report have been resolved and support the institution's attempt at meeting the intent of the STARS report.

Please feel free to contact me at <u>karen.oberer@mcgill.ca</u> if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Karen Oberer,

Sustainability Officer, Monitoring and Reporting McGill Office of Sustainability 550 Sherbrooke Street W., room 680 Montreal, QC H3A 0B6